
Please send your feedback to Dominique Boyer at dominique.boyer@detr oitmi.gov

Brightmoor Framework Plan

Planning and Development Department in coordination with the Department of Neighborhoods will 
be hosting a community meeting on August 30 th and September 6th to share information about the 

Proposed Framework Plan. The meeting is scheduled to begin at 5:30 pm. 
Join online:  https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/92945572636 

Call In: 312-626-6799   Meeting ID: 929-4557-2636

The City of Detroit Planning and Development Department proposes to fulfill the 
City’s commitment to conduct a neighborhood framework plan for the 
Brightmoor Area. The Framework Plan proposes to identify common goals with 
the community for the future stabilization and redevelopment of the Brightmoor 
Area.  The planning process could begin in Fall 2022. The projected cost of the 
framework plan is still being determined and will be released at a later date. 


